
 
 
 
 
August 25, 2022 
 
Continuum of Care  
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 3rd floor 
Madison, WI 53703 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This is a letter of commitment stating that The Alexander Company has partnered with The 
Salvation Army of Dane County in operating The Shield Apartments. The Shield Apartments is a 
new construction consisting of one 3-story building, containing 44 units: 16 studio/one bath 
and 28 one bedroom/one bath apartments. Thirty-three of the units are designated as 
supportive units. The units will include 22 units for survivors of domestic violence. The 
remaining 11 units will be available to applicants with income of 60% AMI or less. All of these 
units are privately funded and would not be using federal dollars.   
 
Hearts of Hope, operated by The Salvation Army, will be serving 12 households with their Rapid 
Rehousing program and will have referral access to the 22 units designated for survivors of 
domestic violence.  
 
If you have any further questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Joseph M. Alexander 
President 


